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REVISION TO THE 
OCBC PREMIER VOYAGE MASTERCARD FEES & CHARGES 

 

 
Please refer to the table below for changes to the OCBC Premier Voyage Mastercard fees and charges, 
effective 29th October 2024: 
 

Current Fees & Charges New Fees & Charges 

No Foreign Exchange Mark-Up 1.25% Foreign Exchange Mark-Up on overseas 
transactions for OCBC Premier Banking clients 

* For OCBC Premier Private Clients, there will be no change to the current waiver on Foreign Exchange Mark-
up on overseas transactions 
 

 

Please refer to Appendix I for Frequently Asked Questions. 

Should you require further information, please call the OCBC Premier Banking Hotline at 03-8315 4288.  

 
 
              
          Date of Notice: 4 October 2024 

 

 

 

 

APPENDIX I: FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 

1) What happens if I perform an Overseas transaction on 28th October 2024, i.e., a day before the 

revised fees & charges? Will my transaction be subject to the Foreign Exchange Mark-Up? 

Overseas transactions posted on 29th October 2024 onwards will be subject to the 1.25% Foreign Exchange 

Mark-Up. In this case, the transaction made on 28th October 2024 (transaction date) and posted on 29th 

October 2024 (posted date) will incur the new fees. 

 

2) What is the difference between the transaction date and the posted date? 

Transaction date: The date when a purchase is made. 

 

Posted date: The date when the transaction is received by the card issuer, OCBC Bank. Settlement of 

transactions made by merchants may take a few days after the transaction date.      

 

                                                 


